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Dave Maass
Senior Investigative Researcher
Electronic Frontier Foundation

Sent via email at dm@eff.org

RE: POST Certified Course 1279-43155-19 (Automated License Plate Reader)
Dear Mr. Maass,

Thank you for your letter expressing concern regarding the above-mentioned POST Certified
Course.

The Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST) was established by the Legislature
in 1959 to set minimum selection and training standards for California law enforcement. Pursuant to
the California Penal Code, POST is tasked and entrusted with rules establishing minimum standards
for training of peace officers.

Accordingly, POST is committed to ensuring the training curriculum for California’s peace officers is
developed and presented in compliance with POST’s regulatory authority, particularly with respect to
matters involving the rights of citizens.

POST takes these matters seriously and appreciates your bringing these concerns to our
attention. POST staff will immediately investigate the issues discussed in your letter and will take all
appropriate action on matters within our regulatory authority.

SCOTT LOGGINS
Assistant Executive Director
Standards and Development Division
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